
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 16th  July  2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you so much for all of your kind words and support this year, it really means 

so much to all of us here at Christ Church. It  has not been the last few weeks of 

term that any of us wanted but the children have been absolutely fabulous– they are 

a real credit to you.  

Hopefully September will bring some normality, and we can welcome you all back 

into school for events and activities.  

I really hope you all have the most amazing summer holiday– heat wave is here! 

  

Take care and stay safe 

 
Mrs. Bradford 
 

 

Return to School 

We open school for children on Thursday 2nd Septem-

ber and doors will open at 8.45am.  

School Meals 

Thursday 2nd September—Pizza 

Friday 3rd September—Fish and chips 

Monday 6th September—Full school menu starting at 

week 1  (menus are available on our website) 

Covid Symptoms 

If any child develops covid symptoms on either Satur-

day 17th or Sunday 18th July please email of-

fice@christchurchps.org.uk and we will complete track 

and trace. Any time after that the national track and 

trace system is taking over. 

Dates for the Diary 

Children return to school—Thursday 

September 2nd 2021 

Poverty Proofing project—Monday 

13th September 

Football Skills Day—Wednesday 20th 

October 

Break up for October Half term—

Friday 22nd October 

Return to school—Monday 1st No-

vember 

Break up for Christmas holiday—

Friday 17th December 


